ESC NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS
Sunday, August 12, 2018
Born Identity: Mark 10:13-16 (MSG)

Ministry Hiatus in August - All ministries will be on hiatus this month including Sunday
School, Noon Day and Evening Bible Study, and Children’s Church. All activities will
resume in the month of September. Please Note: Teen Church will still be held on
August 26.

FFl 101A Registration - Register for Financial Freedom Institute 101A Classes TODAY!
Classes will be held September 9 - October 14 on Sundays during the Sunday School
hour at each campus. Registration includes a $10 cost to cover class materials.
Register TODAY by visiting our website and clicking on the FINANCIAL FREEDOM
INSTITUTE tab! Space is limited. Registration ends August 26.

Teen FFI Registration - Teen FFI classes will be held September 11 - October 18 during
evening Bible Study at each campus. To qualify for the Eastern Star Church
Scholarship, you must participate in Teen FFI classes! Registration is free, but you must
register to attend the classes. Visit our website and register by selecting the
FINANCIAL FREEDOM INSTITUTE. Registration ends August 26.

ESC Office Closed - In observance of Labor Day, the Eastern Star Church Office will be
closed September 3.

Marriage Ministry - Join the Marriage Ministry for a Friday Night Live event on
September 7 at the Main Campus from 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. as we discuss “The Power of a
Praying Husband and The Power of a Praying Wife” by Stormie Omartian. To register,
visit our website and click on the CALENDAR tab. For more information contact
jwoodard@easternstarchurch.org or call (317) 591-5050 ext. 115.

Back to Church Month - September is Back to Church Month! Sunday School resumes
on September 9, Bible Study resumes September 11, 12, and 13 at each campus
respectively. Children’s Church will resume on September 23.

Baptismal Services - The next baptismal services are September 9. Baptismal services
are open to all who wish to participate. Registration is required and must be
completed by September 5. Registration is available on our website by clicking the
ABOUT US tab, then MEMBERSHIP or by calling (317) 591-5050 ext. 221.

Premarital Readiness Meeting - To learn more about wedding ceremonies at our
church, attend the next Premarital Readiness Meeting on September 12 at the Main
Campus at 5 p.m. Registration is required and must be completed by September 11 to
participate. Registration is available on our website by clicking on the CALENDAR tab.
Rebroadcast Sermons - Do you ever need a word during the week? Be sure to tune in
to our rebroadcasts Mondays and Fridays at noon. You can access the rebroadcast via
the ESC app or by visiting our website and clicking on the WATCH LIVE tab.

AUGUST Prayers and Bereavement — Carrie Gude; the families of Cherita Blaine, Rosalind Coleman,

Ingrid Douglas, Kimberly Fairer, Derek Hughes, Stephanie and Sam Maxey-Boyd, Mattie McChristian, and
Monica West

To see more News and Announcements, click the NEWS tab, at easternstarchurch.org.



